City Attorney's Communication #2022-443
March 9, 2022

TO: Pamela Stanton, Planner

FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Resolution — Public Art as Density Bonus for Pompano Station

As requested in your memorandum dated March 7, 2022, Department of Development Services
Memorandum No. 22-038, the following form of Resolution, relative to the above-referenced
matter, has been prepared and is attached:

ARESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF
POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING AND ACCEPTING
THE PUBLIC ART FOR THE POMPANO STATION
DEVELOPMENT PROJECT TO EXERCISE THE DENSITY
BONUS OPTIONS CONTAINED WITHIN SECTION
155.3709.E.2.d. OF THE CITY’S CODE OF ORDINANCES;
PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if [ may be of further assistance.
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